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‘Never be afraid to trust an unknown future to a known God.’ Corrie Ten Boom 

  

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Children 

We hope you are well and have had a great week? We have been busy in school – every day 

different teachers come into school to look after the children whose parents are key workers. 

When teachers are not in school they are working hard preparing work for you to do at home, 

answering emails from you and getting lessons ready for when some of you are allowed back to 

school and then when we can all be together.  

Whilst the government has said some of you may be able to return soon, this will only happen 

when it is safe for us all. We will keep in touch as soon as we have more information. 

Normally at this time of year we would start thinking about who will be teaching which classes in 

September and possibly changing things a little. Having spoken to the teachers there will be a 

few changes particularly for Year 3 and Year 4.  

In September Mrs Jones will teach Year 4 which means, Year 3, that Mrs Jones will continue to be 

your teacher. She is really excited about carrying on your learning journey together.  

This means that Mrs Edwards and Mrs Nile will be teaching Year 3, the current year 2, and they 

too are excited about that. Mrs Edwards will teach you for three days a week and Mrs Nile for two 

days. They will start to talk to Mrs Clelland about all the things you have been learning so they are 

ready to get to know you all better and will send you a little video message. 

Finally, some birthday ‘shout outs’ for this week to Abbie who was 10, Bryah who was 8, Isla who 

was 6 and Harper who was 5. And we mustn’t forget Mr Hill – the children baked him a delicious 

chocolate cake to help him celebrate. We hope you all had an amazing day – HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

to you all. 

Below are some photos of our VE Day party from Friday and some of the creative things the 

children have been making. If you have any photos of the things you did on the 75th anniversary 

of VE Day, and you haven’t already sent them in, please do let us have them – we can then 

make a video diary of what we did on the 8th May 2020 as part of the 75 year remembrance 

celebrations. Thank you. 

Finally, some of you may want to check out the weekly worship being led by Bishop Phil and his 

wife Ruth on Sunday morning at 9.30am, live on the Diocese of Truro’s Facebook page – a lovely 

way to start Sunday.  Lots of love from Mrs Green xx  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


